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2024
Dear Parents and Campers,

Welcome to Barton Day Camp! We hope that you are as excited as we are for what should be
a wonderful summer full of fun, learning, and growing. Our goal this summer is to have fun,
be safe, and learn something along the way. Our professionally trained staff, licensed nurses,
and volunteers are ready and able to provide your campers a great time filled with hilarious
games, camp songs with friends, and enough memories to last a lifetime!

This packet confirms that there is a space reserved for at:
O Danvers — June 24-28, 2024
O Worcester — July 15-19, 2024
0O Long Island — July 29-August 2, 2024

Enclosed are health forms, permission forms, and the 2024 Barton Day Camp
Handbook. We ask that everyone please read over this information carefully and fill out
necessary forms.

Please submit all forms at least two weeks prior to your child’s camp session. Forms may
be mailed to The Barton Center at PO Box 356, North Oxford MA 01537. Thank you!

Please Note: Lunch is at 11 a.m., and there is no morning snack. An afternoon snack will
be provided.

Per our COVID-19 protocols, all campers are highly recommended to be vaccinated, and staff will
be required to be vaccinated and boostered prior to the start of camp. Please carefully review
our enclosed COVID-19 protocols. (Please check our website for any updates to
protocols.)

** ALL FORMS SUBMITTED FOR HEALTH RECORDS MUST HAVE PHYSICIAN’S
SIGNATURE PER BOARD OF HEALTH (example: vaccinations that are sent as a separate
attachment to the physical).

*** ALL AUTHORIZATION TO ADMINISTER MEDICATION PAGES AND INSULIN
DOSE FORMS REQUIRE A PHYSICIAN’S SIGNATURE PER THE BOARD OF
HEALTH FOR ALL DAY CAMP PROGRAMS.

Barton Day Camp is committed to enhancing the lives of people living with diabetes. We aim
to offer creative programs that educate, support, and encourage health and confidence. We
foster a positive approach to living with diabetes, promoting each individual’s ability to thrive.
If you have any questions, comments, concerns, or ideas, please do not hesitate to contact us at
508-987-2056, Ext. 2000. See you this summer!

Very truly yours,

The Barton Center Staff
508-987-2056, Ext. 2000
info@bartoncenter.org
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